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School Reports
School Reports will be sent out

on Friday 17th June. All sibling
reports will be put into one
envelope and given to one child.

Gilwell Park
Children in Y4, 5 & 6 will be

going to Gilwell Park on Monday
20th June. Please make sure that
you have all the required
information regarding drop offs
and pick-ups.

If you require clarification on
anything, please contact the
school office. Letters have been
sent out.
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SPORTS DAY

● All children will require a healthy packed lunch and snacks
including an extra water bottle to keep them hydrated.

● We are inviting all parents to come and support their
children.

● Children should wear sun hats and apply sun cream for
protection from the heat.

● Family presence raises childrens’ self-esteem and motivates
them.

● Early Years children will need to have a parent with them at
all times.

● Parents need to kindly supervise their own children during
breaks, lunch and toilet visits as staff will be occupied
running the activities.

● Parking is available at an additional cost.
● Salah time will be scheduled in the programme.
● Light refreshments will be on sale.
● Any children absent on this day without a valid reason will be

marked as unauthorised absence.
● The address is Ilford Sports Club, 3 Cricklefields Place, IG1 1FY.
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END OF YEAR PERFORMANCE

● Early Years will finish at 11:30am.
● The rest of the school will finish at 12:00pm.
● There will be NO LUNCH for the day.
● Doors will open at 3:30pm. Parents should arrive promptly

with the children, so that they have enough time to get ready.
● Children are required to  bring individual snacks for the

evening in a bag labelled with their names.
● There will be parking, such as Barking shopping centre and

ASDA (with 2 hours free parking if you purchase something
from the store). There is also street parking should you wish
to pay and display.

● The address is The Broadway Theatre, Barking, IG11 7LS.
● There is no after school club on the day.
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Chessington Trip
The end of year Chessington trip will take place on

Wednesday 20th July. Letters have been sent out to parents. Please
fill out the form and return by Wednesday 22nd June.

Big Battery Hunt
The Big Battery Hunt is a nationwide programme to help

educate and inspire young people to recycle more used batteries.

We have provided 1 Battery Box for each family with the chance to
win some amazing prices.

Count how many batteries you have collected by Thursday 23rd
June and then recycle your batteries at your nearest recycling
point (local supermarket)

The deadline for the big battery hunt is Thursday 23rd June.

1st Prize

● £4,000 for outdoor playground equipment
● £200 of Schools Direct vouchers towards school equipment
● 1x Nintendo Switch and 3100 games voucher for winning pupil
● 1x certificate for each participating pupil in the class
● 1x trophy

Runner up

● £200 of Schools Direct vouchers towards school equipment
● £125 of Waterstones vouchers for the school library
● 1x iPad for winning pupil
● 1x certificate for each participating pupil in the class
● 1x trophy


